
26th November 2020 

Plans are in train to reopen visiting for a two week period at Christmas, and 

more detailed information will be communicated to families in about a week’s 

time.    

 

Jo Speed will be coordinating this from a covid-safety point of view (buildings) 

with Rasheed coordinating the overall plan.  If you have ideas or inputs on this, 

please drop an email to myself, Jo or Rasheed. 

 


